
NC Retail Permits Cancelled – But a Solution Is Available

As many of you know (and, perhaps, some do not) – the

North Carolina ABC Commission recently canceled retail

permits for businesses that had not yet completed their

annual renewal, which was due April 30th. 

Grace periods allowed for annual renewals in recent years
were not extended again this year, and some cancellations occurred with little or no advance notice to
permittees.  We have received calls from several of you, given the significance of this issue and its potential
to seriously harm your business.  Some retail permittees were initially told by the ABC Commission that they
must re-apply for new permits in light of the cancellation, i.e., go through the entire application process with
completion of new forms, new inspections, new local government approvals, and more.  However, that is
no longer the case.  On May 10th, the ABC Commission made the decision to extend an additional grace
period, given the large number of permittees affected, and issued the following statement: 

Although the registration/renewal deadline has already passed, the Commission is granting an
extension until May 31, 2023.  Payments must be submitted on-line once the payment portal is
reopened by IT (hopefully no later than tomorrow).   

On June 1, 2023, the permittees who have not made payment will have their permits
moved to inactive status and will need to reapply as if a new applicant.

Please take a moment to review the status of your permits using the ABC Commission's online portal and pay
all required renewal fees as quickly as possible.  If you are unable to access your accounts to pay required
renewal fees, or if you have any other questions or concerns about your permits, annual renewals, and
ensuring that your retail business can remain operational after the May 31, 2023, extended payment
deadline, please do not hesitate to contact Ward and Smith's Alcoholic Beverage Law attorneys.

--
© 2024 Ward and Smith, P.A. For further information regarding the issues described above, please contact
Tyler J. Russell or Hayley R. Wells.

This article is not intended to give, and should not be relied upon for, legal advice in any particular
circumstance or fact situation. No action should be taken in reliance upon the information contained in this
article without obtaining the advice of an attorney.
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We are your established legal network with offices in Asheville, Greenville, New Bern, Raleigh, and
Wilmington, NC.
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